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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Compilations in RDA chapter 6, Discussion paper 
 
 
 
CILIP thanks ACOC for its proposed revision. 
 
CILIP agrees in principle that RDA 6.27.1.2 requires clarification. 
 
CILIP notes that the wording of the cross-reference in RDA 6.2.2.8 to RDA 
6.2.2.10, “…a compilation of works”, is inconsistent with the heading of RDA 
6.2.2.10, “…a Compilation of Works of One Person, Family, or Corporate 
Body”. The cross-reference is ambiguous, and also requires clarification. 
 


